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The Minister of Finance of the Independent State of Western Samoa to the

Permanent Representative of Canada to the United Nations

New York, September 29, 1978

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 1 of September 29, 1978 in whîch you
propose an Agreement between the Government of the Independent State of Western
Samoa and the Government of Canada relating to investments in the Independent
State of Western Samoa which would further the development of econornic relations
between the Independent State of Western Samoa and Canada, and to the insurance of
such investments by the Government of Canada, through ifs agent the Export
Development Corporation.

The proposed Agreement nieets with the approval of the Government of the
Independent State of Western Samoa, I have the honour to confirm, therefore, that
your Note and this reply shall constitute a Foreign Investmnent Insurance Agreement
between our two Governments. This wifl also conflrm that the Agreement shall enter
into force on the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

VAOVASAMANAIA R. PHILLIPS
Minister of Finance

His Excellency William H. Barton,
Ambassador and Permanent Representative

of Canada to the United Nations,
New York, N.Y.


